
MR. THAPELO MATLALA HAS RESIGNED AS THE MUNICIPAL MANAGER OF THE GREATER TZANEEN 
MUNICIPALITY  
 
Mr. Thapelo Matlala today (20 August 2021) resigned as the Municipal Manager of the Greater Tzaneen 
Municipality with immediate effect. 
 
Mr. Matlala joined the Greater Tzaneen Municipality on 3 April 2018 from SALGA where he held the 
position of Limpopo Provincial Executive Officer. 
 
Mr. Matlala did not indicate his reason/s for the resignation. In his brief resignation letter Mr. Matlala 
thanked the Greater Tzaneen Municipality for the opportunity to serve"  
 
The Greater Tzaneen Municipality wishes Mr. Matlala the best in his future endeavours. 
 
The announcement of the Acting Municipal Manager will be made in due course.  


